Weekly News - Friday 13th March 2020

Year One

Dear Parents,

A busy week in year 1! The children really enjoyed going round our local area this week. Thank you to all the parents who came and helped. The children also thoroughly enjoyed coming into school dressed in sports clothes on Friday!

Lavender Class had a good but very wet forest fun session on Thursday! Foxglove class are next week - please remember wellington boots and snacks!



In maths this week we have been learning about capacity (how much a container can hold) and volume (how much is actually in a container), comparing the capacity of different containers as well as using non-standard measures to identify capacity of a single container.

English: In English this week we have started our new book The Lonely Beast by Chris Judge. The children have thought about what activities the beast like doing and written a lonely heart advert so the beast can find some new friends!

Talking Point: Can you remember what the beast likes doing?

Phonics: In phonics this week looked at: adding the prefix -un to words, turning them into an opposite and we have practiced reading compound words (e.g farm/yard) and two and three syllable words.

Talking Point: How many syllables are in your name?

Science: In Science this week we have been looking at extreme weather. The children loved learning about what sort of weather can happen around the world. We were also really grateful that we rarely see any sort of extreme weather in the UK!

Notices:

Hampton Court: Any outstanding consent forms and voluntary contributions for Hampton Court please return as soon as possible. Thank you.



Fern Hill

Values Award

Cornflower

Chloe

Ben

Foxglove

Emily

Sophie

Lavender

Kayden

Lillian